
The Black Tavern Historical Society has been busy this month.  

  

On May 2nd we held our Seventh Annual Yard Sale. Thanks to all who helped to 

make this major fundraiser a success.  A special thank you to Chairperson Linda 

Bazinet for putting this event together. 

  

On Friday May 15th we hosted 127 third graders from the Dudley Elementary 

School. On this day each year they learn about how life was lived in the early 

1800's. Thanks to Joy Glynn for all her hard work in coordinating this annual event 

and also thank you to all the volunteers who spent the day educating the kids. 

  

Our next program, "Faces and Places Of Historic Dudley" researched, compiled, 

and presented and hosted by Mike and Linda Branniff, will be held May 21st at 

7:00 PM. We hope to see you there. 

  

In closing, as we approach Memorial Day, we would like to salute all the veterans 

who have served so that we may enjoy the freedom we experience today. 

  

 


